
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 10, 2016 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
 
Re:  Withdrawal of Filing for Approval of Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and Collocation 

Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T 
Southeast and Budget PrePay, Inc. d/b/a Budget Phone in Docket No. 160183-TP 

 
Ms. Stauffer: 
 
On May 23, 2016, Budget PrePay, Inc. d/b/a Budget Phone filed to cancel its CLEC authority in 
Florida in Docket No. 160129-TX.    
 
Accordingly, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast 
respectfully requests the withdrawal of the filing made on August 3, 2016 in Docket No. 160183-
TP for Approval of Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and Collocation Agreement between 
BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and Budget 
PrePay, Inc. d/b/a Budget Phone.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 
Attachment 

AT&T  
208 S. Akard St.  
#2510.02 
Dallas, TX 75202 
T: (214) 757-8099 
F: (214) 746-2232 
rh2514@att.com 
www.att.com 
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